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RCA GENERAL MEETING 
When: Thursday, June 21, at 7:30 pm  

Where: COMMONWEALTH BAPTIST CHURCH 
700 Commonwealth Avenue 

(enter at the back – Chapman Street parking lot) 
 

 
Alexandria’s New Stormwater Utility Fee 

 
The RCA’s next meeting will be held on Thursday, June 21, at the 
Commonwealth Baptist Church (700 Commonwealth Avenue) at 7:30pm. 
 
Our guest will be Rachael Moxley, a City Engineer, for a briefing on the City’s 
new Stormwater Utility Fee; starting this spring, it is a new line item on real 
estate bills (typically $70, twice annually, for single family homes), to fund the 
increasing costs of state and federal Chesapeake Bay protection mandates. 
One of the pending issues for which the City is seeking public input is how the 
City can offer credits for residences that reduce their runoff impact.   For more 
information about the fee generally, please visit https://bit.ly/2z0WVcT. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


